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Earth Day Celebration 
 
Dear Parents, 

“Invest in Our Planet” 
 
Earth Day is celebrated every year on 22nd April to show our support for environmental preservation. 

This year, in an effort to "Invest in Our Planet," we would like to extend an invitation to our students 

and parents in a special endeavor to advance sustainability and safeguard the environment. In 

support to COP28, we are urging all of our students, and families to turn off all energy-using devices 

at home between the hours of 7.30 p.m. to 8.30 p.m. on April 22, 2023. We firmly believe that this 

simple action may significantly improve the environment, and we sincerely hope that you will join us 

in making a difference.  

 

To make this more interesting and meaningful, we request you to create a 30-second video tale about 

this and upload here. The video can be about how your ward with you and families are participating 

in this initiative and what they are doing during the hour of no electricity.  

 

Together, we can have a beneficial effect on the environment and build a sustainable world for future 

generations. 

 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
Best regards, 

 
 
 

Seema Umar 
Principal 
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